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BELMONT — The state Department of Transportation recently announced it has scheduled a
meeting for both public officials and the general public receive information and give input on
possible safety improvements to the intersection of Route 140 and South and Jamestown roads;
and the intersection of Route 106 and Seavey Road.

The meeting is on Thursday, Aug. 23, at 7 p.m. at the Corner Meeting House.

The purpose of the meeting is to present citizens and public officials with information regarding the
corridor study and to solicit public input in order to ensure that any possible project decisions meet
public transportation needs, community goals, and protect and enhance the environment.

Accordingly, the DOT as- sures that this project will be administered according to the requirements
of Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and all related statutes to ensure nondiscrimination.

Any individuals needing assistance or auxiliary communication equipment due to sensory
impairment or other disability, should contact the Bureau of Right-of-Way, NHDOT, PO Box 483,
Concord, New Hampshire 03302-0483 — TDD Access: Relay NH 1- 800-735-2964. Notification for
the need of assistance should be made at the earliest convenience.
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